
     

4 September, 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

RE: Yr. 12 Parent Information Evening: Monday 11 September, 5.00 - 5.30 pm 

We were very pleased to welcome the students of Year 12 to Cardiff High Sixth Form 

today. At the start of every Key Stage in school we arrange an information evening for 

parents and carers of our students. 

The evening will include information from the Achievement Team for the Sixth Form 

and the Leadership Team at the school and we aim to cover the following topics: 

• Examination and Assessment in the Sixth Form 

• Study Style in the Sixth Form 

• Informal Learning Opportunities 

We hope you will be able to join us in Neuadd Celyn. Due to the capacity of the hall 

we would kindly request that your children do not attend the meeting with you. Should 

you be unable to attend the meeting please email the Wellbeing and Achievement 

Officer Mrs E Jones jonese3708@hwbcymru.net and we will arrange for the relevant 

information and paperwork to be collect by your child.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 
Mrs K Dilks 
Head of Upper School 
dilksk@hwbcymru.net           
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